COVID-19: New Policy Regarding Employee Sick Days View this email in your browser

Temporary Policy on Leave Due to COVID-19: Given the rising number of

COVID-19 cases locally and to continue to encourage vaccinations, the Nashua
Board of Education approved new and temporary policy that allows an
employee who tests positive with COVID-19 to quarantine without using sick days.

The Board approved the policy at the December 20, 2021 meeting.

Employees must meet policy criteria, which is specific to those who have tested
positive for COVID-19, in order to be paid regular wages without using employee's

own leave time for quarantine.

Click here to complete the Temporary Paid Leave Request Form.

Please for FAQs on the new and temporary policy, which is
effective as of Monday, December 20, 2021, the day the Board approved
the policy.

If you have further questions, please contact , HR Specialist.
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